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Visit Us At: Michigan.gov/HOV

 � I-75 HOV lanes are located between 12 Mile Road 
and South Boulevard in Oakland County.

 � I-75 HOV lanes opened in fall 2023.

 � The HOV lanes require two or more occupants 
inside the vehicle during the designated times of 
Monday through Friday from 6 to 9 a.m. and  
3 to 6 p.m. 

 � Outside of designated times, the HOV lanes are 
open to all motorists, regardless of the number of 
occupants.

 � Exceptions include motorcycles, transit buses, 
police, and emergency vehicles.

HOV QUICK FACTS

We want to hear from you We want to hear from you 
about the I-75 High-Occupancy about the I-75 High-Occupancy 

Vehicle (HOV) LanesVehicle (HOV) Lanes

You are invited to complete a survey to gather insights and understand how the I-75 HOV 
lanes have influenced your travel choices. This anonymous survey is open through 
June 30, 2025, to all roadway users who live, work or drive on I-75 in Oakland County. 
Please consider sharing the survey link with your family, friends and community members.

Scan this QR Code or visit: 

Michigan.gov/HOV
to take the survey

Respond by June 30, 2025

Got 5 Minutes?Got 5 Minutes?
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